
 

 

Bread for Life’s  

SUMMER CHILDREN’S LUNCH PROGRAM 

Serving Grab-and-Go Lunches 
2020 Southington Summer Lunch Program 

 

Bread for Life will be providing healthy lunches at no cost, for kids and teens at two sites in 

town this summer.  No paperwork required.  Lunches will be grab and go and will safely 

be handed out at each location.  Weekly grab-and-go activities will also be provided.   

 
LOCATIONS AND TIMES 
 

DePaolo Middle School: Monday, Wednesday, Friday    12-12:30 pm    

(starting June 17th) 

 

Summerbrook Apartments:   Tuesday and Thursday          12-12:30 pm     

(starting June 22nd) 
 

 

   SUMMER  lunch 
 
 

 
 
 

860-276-8389 www.southingtonbreadforlife.org 


